Working to #saveAKhospitality

Here is a friendly update on what is happening within in the industry
and what we are doing to help.
As always, please visit our website and Facebook page for the most
up to date information.
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TAP Card Renewals

ALl TAP cards in Alaska, properly certified and current as of March 15, 2020 shall
continue to be valid until further notice by the ABC Board.
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After much consideration and implementation of strict sterilization, personal
protection and social distancing guidelines (exceeding CDC recommendations),
we have decided to continue with one in-person TAP class per week in
Anchorage.

During these unprecedented times, we have updated our registration process
and are limiting classes to 9 students.
¢ Pre-registration is required. You can register online at www.alaskacharr.com

or by contacting our office at 907.274.8133
e Payment options are pay online (credit card only) or pay at the door (cash,
business check or credit card accepted)
» You will receive a call 1 business day prior to your registered class to answer
some COVID-19 health screening questions

At your service,

The Alaska CHARR Team



